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Item #13 

 
 

Christie Chapman, Assistant Director 



• Petitioner Floresville/181 Lessee 
Incorporated is requesting the closure 
of an improved 15-foot wide public 
alley with plans to re-plat and upgrade 
the existing parking lot 

 

• Property located in Council District 1 
 

• Petitioner agreed to pay the $70,744 
closure fee   
 

• Proceeds will be deposited into the 
General Fund 
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